WASHOE TRIBE of NEVADA and CALIFORNIA
‘Washoe Tribal Health Center
1559 Watasheamu, Gardnerville, Nevada 89460
(775) 265-4215 (866) 280-3862
FAZL (775) 265-3429

February 6, 2003
Re: Pace Pacific Corp
To Whom It May Concemn:

[ understand you may be considering Pace Pacific Corp for construction of your new

. facility. Having just completed our move to our new facility we understand the

magnitude of the project you are considering and the importance of finding the right
construction company.

We recently moved into our new Health Care Facility, which was build by Pace Pacific.
Now that construction has been completed we find we were very fortunate to have had
our building completed by a company who takes genuine pride in their completed
structure, We were also fortunate they had the integrity to remain on site until all aspects
of our building had been completed. These delays were caused not by the construction of
the building, but by other equipment orders and the ensuing installation, primarily in our
dental area.

W have been very impressed with the quality and care that went into our building, as we
“were kept informed and involved by Pace Pacific Corp during the entire construction
process. We were even informed of those items, which were overiooked by the architect
during the planning of the building. Without the experience of the Site Manager

provided by Pace Pacific we would have run in to several very costly itemy had the
building been completed only as designed. Pace Pacific Corp was also very active in
controlling costs to ensure the huilding was completed at or below our budgeted amount.

1t i with great pleasure that we write this letter to recommend Pace Pacific Corp
Construction for construction of any Health Care Facility. If you have any questions,
please feel free to contact me ar (775) 265-4215.

Sincexely,

Pam Thompson,
Operations Manager
Washoe Tribal Health Center



